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Cancelled 
 
 

Candia Zoning Board of Adjustment 
December 24th, 2024 @ 6:30pm 

 

 

 

The Zoning Board of Adjustment Meeting for December 24th, 2024, has been cancelled, due to 

a lack of applications and the holiday. The next meeting for the Zoning Board of Adjustment is 

scheduled for Tuesday, January 28th, 2025. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Land Use Office at 483-8588 

between 7:30 am and 4:00 pm Monday through Thursday. 

 
 


